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  Panzer IV vs Char B1 bis Steven J.
Zaloga,2011-12-20 The Battle of France in 1940
involved the first large-scale tank-against-tank
battles in history. The massive clashes at Stonne,
Hannant, and Gembloux involved hundreds of tanks
on both sides, yet have faded from memory due to
the enourmity of the French defeat. This book
examines two of the premier opposing tanks of the
Wehrmacht and the French Army, the German PzKpfw
IV and the French Char B1 bis. With a complete
history of the design, development, and deployment
of these armoured fighting vehicles, the story of
these great battles is once again brought to life.
  Bringing Order to Chaos Peter J Schifferle
Editor,Peter Schifferle,2018-10-12 Volume 2,
Bringing Order to Chaos: Combined Arms Maneuver in
Large Scale Combat Operations, opens a dialogue
with the Army. Are we ready for the significantly
increased casualties inherent to intensive combat
between large formations, the constant paralyzing
stress of continual contact with a peer enemy, and
the difficult nature of command and control while
attempting division and corps combined arms
maneuver to destroy that enemy? The chapters in
this volume answer these questions for combat
operations while spanning military history from
1917 through 2003. These accounts tell the
challenges of intense combat, the drain of heavy
casualties, the difficulty of commanding and
controlling huge formations in contact, the
effective use of direct and indirect fires, the
need for high quality leadership, thoughtful
application of sound doctrine, and logistical
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sustainment up to the task. No large scale combat
engagement, battle, or campaign of the last one
hundred years has been successful without being
better than the enemy in these critical
capabilities. What can we learn from the past to
help us make the transition to ready to fight
tonight?
  Commanding the Red Army's Sherman Tanks Dmitri?
Fedorovich Loza,1996-01-01 Hero of the Soviet
Union Dmitriy Loza has carefully crafted his World
War II experiences with U.S.-provided Sherman
tanks into a highly readable memoir. Between the
fall of 1943 and August 1945, Loza fought in the
Ukraine, Romania, Hungary, Czechoslovakia, and
Austria. He commanded a tank battalion during much
of this period and had three Shermans shot out
from under him. Loza's unit participated in such
well-known combat actions as the Korsun-
Shevchenkovskiy Operation, the Jassy-Kishenev
Operation, and the battles for Budapest, Vienna,
and Prague. Following the German surrender, Loza's
unit was sent to Mongolia, where it participated
in the arduous trek across the Gobi Desert to
attack the Japanese Kwantung Army in Manchuria.
This is the first available detailed examination
of the Red Army's exploitation of U.S. war
matiriel during World War II and one of the first
genuine memoirs available from the Russian front.
Loza also provides firsthand testimony on tactical
command decisions, group objectives and how they
were accomplished, and Soviet use of combat
equipment and intelligence. Only after the
collapse of the USSR and concomitant relaxing of
prohibitions against publication of materials
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related to the Lend-Lease Program there could this
account be made available Dmitriy Loza served as
an instructor at the Frunze Academy after the war,
retiring in 1967 with the rank of colonel. He
resides in Moscow. James F. Gebhardt, now a
defense contractor at Fort Leavenworth, is a
Vietnam veteran. He is the author of Blood on the
Shores: Soviet Naval Commandos in World War II.
  Hungarian Armored Forces in World War II Peter
Mujzer,2018-01-23 Since 1699, Hungary was part of
the Austrian Empire, ruled by the Habsburg
dynasty. In 1848/49, the Hungarians staged an
uprising seeking their independence, and although
the attempt was crushed by the Austrians, it
resulted with Hungary being granted equal status
with Austria in 1867. The empire became the dual
monarchy of Austria and Hungary, and was known as
the kaiserliche und königliche (k. und k.)
Monarchy. The kaiserliche part referred to the
Imperial throne of Austria, while the königliche
part referred to the Royal throne of Hungary. At
the end of the First World War, Hungary, as a
member of the k. und k. Monarchy, ended up on the
losing side. Her army disintegrated and her
armaments were either taken over or destroyed by
the victorious Allied nations. In the autumn of
1919, after the failure of a short-lived Soviet-
style republic, a new Hungarian National Army was
organized under French supervision. This army was
led by a former k. und k. admiral, the highest-
ranking native Hungarian military officer, Admiral
Miklós Horthy, who later (in 1920) became Regent
of Hungary, ruling in place of the deposed
Habsburgs. Hungary never officially renounced its
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status as a monarchy, and the nation effectively
remained a monarchy without a king until the end
of the Second World War. After WWI, Hungary was in
a very critical situation. In 1920 the Allied
Powers gave the Hungarian delegation their
conditions for peace. This agreement, the Treaty
of Trianon, was very similar to the one already
imposed on Germany at Versailles. The peace
conditions for Hungary reduced the area of the
country from 282,000 square kilometres to 93,000
square kilometres and the population from 18
million to 9.5 million. Thus 3,263,000 Hungarians
became citizens of foreign countries under hostile
administrations. The provisions of the Treaty of
Trianon reduced Hungary's 1914 industrial base by
about 80%. The Treaty of Trianon was a huge shock
for the whole society. The Treaty has left a never
ending scar on the Hungarian national
consciousness. Everybody was affected, at least
emotionally, by the harsh conditions of the
Treaty. Hungary had lost his imperial status and
was reduced to a small country surrounded by
hostile states.
  T-34/76 & T-34/85 Rodrigo Hernández Cabos,John
Prigent,2001-06-27 The T-34/76 was a major step
forward in tank design and its appearance on the
battlefield during the German invasion of Russia
shocked the Germans into developing new AFVs such
as the Panzer V Panther. Produced in huge numbers,
its later variant the T-34/85 would see extended
postwar service with Communist-supplied countries
around the world - such as the Arab countries, the
North Korea, North Vietnam and China. With
detailed step-by-step model photography, specially
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commissioned walkround photography, scale drawings
and wartime shots, these books will provide all
the details needed to model the main T-34 version
- the Model 1943 - and its variants. There is a
full roundup of the models available on the
market, details of where you can see the real
thing, a select bibliography, and survey of
websites of interest.
  Money and the Mechanism of Exchange William
Stanley Jevons,1875 Series title also at head of
t.p.
  The Anti-Tank Rifle Steven J. Zaloga,2018-01-25
The emergence of the tank in World War I led to
the development of the first infantry weapons to
defend against tanks. Anti-tank rifles became
commonplace in the inter-war years and in the
early campaigns of World War II in Poland and the
Battle of France, which saw renewed use in the
form of the British .55in Boys anti-tank rifle -
also used by the US Marine Corps in the Pacific.
The French campaign made it clear that the day of
the anti-tank rifle was ending due to the
increasing thickness of tank armour. Nevertheless,
anti-tank rifles continued to be used by the
Soviets on the Eastern Front with two rifles, the
14.5mm PTRS and PTRD, and were still in widespread
use in 1945. They served again with Korean and
Chinese forces in the Korean War, and some have
even appeared in Ukraine in 2014–15. Fully
illustrated and drawing upon a range of sources,
this is the absorbing story of the anti-tank
rifle, the infantryman's anti-armour weapon during
the world wars.
  T-34 Shock: The Soviet Legend in Pictures
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Francis Pulham,Will Kerrs,2021-07-11 The Soviet
T\-34 medium tank needs no introduction, being the
most famous tank ever built especially as has seen
service across the globe throughout the twentieth
century’s most brutal wars. However, despite this
fame, little has been written about its design
changes. While most tank enthusiasts can
differentiate between the ‘T\-34\/76’ and the
‘T\-34\-85’, identifying different factory
production batches has proven more elusive. Until
now. With nearly six hundred photographs, mostly
taken by soldiers who both operated and fought
against the T\-34, this book seeks to catalogue
and contextualise even the subtlest details to
create a true ‘T\-34 continuum’. The book begins
with the antecedents of the T\-34, the ill\-fated
BT ‘fast tank’ series and the influence of the
traumatic Spanish Civil War before moving to an
in\-depth look at the T\-34’s prototypes. After
this, every factory production change is
catalogued and contextualised, with never\-
before\-seen photographs and stunning technical
drawings. Furthermore, four battle stories are
also integrated to explain the changing battle
context when major production changes take place.
The production story is completed with sections on
the T\-34’s post\-war production (and
modification) by Czechoslovakia, Poland, and the
People’s Republic of China, as well as T\-34
variants.
  Designing the T-34 Peter Samsonov,2019-12-27
When the German army launched Operation Barbarossa
� the invasion of the Soviet Union � on June 22,
1941, it was expecting to face and easily defeat
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outdated and obsolete tanks and for the most part
it did, but it also received a nasty shock when it
came up against the T-34. With its powerful gun
and sloped armour, the T-34 was more than a match
for the best German tanks at that time and the
Germans regarded it with awe. German Field Marshal
von Kleist, who commanded the latter stages of
Barbarossa, called it �the finest tank in the
world�. Using original wartime documents author
and historian Peter Samsonov, creator of the Tank
Archives blog, explains how the Soviets came to
develop what was arguably the war�s most
revolutionary tank design.
  Handbook of Bioenergy Crops N. El Bassam,N El
Bassam,2010 This completely revised second edition
includes new information on biomass in relation to
climate change, new coverage of vital issues
including the food versus fuel debate, and
essential new information on second generation
fuels and advances in conversion techniques. The
book begins with a guide to biomass accumulation,
harvesting, transportation and storage, as well as
conversion technologies for biofuels. This is
followed by an examination of the environmental
impact and economic and social dimensions,
including prospects for renewable energy. The book
then goes on to cover all the main potential
energy crops.
  Sherman Tanks of the British Army and Royal
Marines Dennis Oliver,2016-11-30 “One neat book
full of markings for British Shermans. It will
greatly appeal to both modelers and AFV
enthusiasts and historians.”—AMPS Indianapolis
With production in excess of 55,000, the Sherman
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tank was eventually in service with most Allied
armies of the Second World War and by the time of
the Normandy landings was the mainstay of
Britain’s armored battalions. In his second book
in the TankCraft series, Dennis Oliver uses
wartime photos and extensively researched,
exquisitely presented color illustrations to cover
the Sherman tanks used by the units of the Royal
Armoured Corps and the Royal Marines during the
fighting in northern France. As with all the books
in the TankCraft series, a large part of this work
showcases available model kits and aftermarket
products, complemented by a gallery of beautifully
constructed and painted models in various scales.
Technical details as well as modifications
introduced during production and in the field are
also explained as is the complex system of
markings employed by British armored regiments.
This book will give the modeler all the
information and knowledge required to recreate an
authentic miniature representation of the tanks
that fought from the beaches of Normandy, through
the battles for Caen and on to killing fields of
Falaise. “Provides a clear overview of the Sherman
tank in British service during the Normandy
Campaign. This will appeal to anyone with an
interest in armoured warfare and the period
covered. Much Recommended.”—Firetrench “A good-
value reference for any Sherman fan, but
particularly those new to the subject and who
favour ‘Blighty’s’ armour.”—Airfix Model World
  Secret Wartime Britain Colin Philpott,2018-11-30
The secret military facilities hidden across Great
Britain are revealed and investigated in this
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fascinating WWII history. During the Second World
War, thousands of facilities across Britain were
requisitioned to support the war efforts. Beyond
that, countless others were built from scratch.
Often the purpose of these locations was a closely
guarded secret, even from those living close by.
In Secret Wartime Britain, Colin Philpott has
compiled a fascinating collection of sites that
still exist in some form today. They include
underground factories, storage sites and
headquarters; spy and communication centers;
interrogation and POW camps; dummy sites; research
facilities such as the sinister Porton Down;
treasure stores in stately homes and even royal
retreats in the event of invasion, such as
Madresfield Court. Where were these sites and why
were they needed? How successfully were they kept
secret? What has happened to them since? Were they
returned to their owners? Answers to these and
other questions make Secret Wartime Britain a
riveting and revealing read.
  Radio Navigational Aids ,2002
  Souls in the Great Machine Sean
McMullen,2002-12-15 Souls in the Great Machine is
the first volume of Sean McMullen's brilliant
future history of the world of Greatwinter. The
great Calculor of Libris was forced to watch as
Overmayor Zarvora had four of its components lined
up against a wall and shot for negligence.
Thereafter, its calculations were free from
errors, and that was just as well-for only this
strangest of calculating machines and its two
thousand enslaved components could save the world
from a new ice age. And all the while a faint
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mirrorsun hangs in the night sky, warning of the
cold to come. In Sean McMullen's glittering,
dynamic, and exotic world two millennia from now,
there is no more electricity, wind engines are
leading-edge technology, librarians fight duels to
settle disputes, steam power is banned by every
major religion, and a mysterious siren Call lures
people to their death. Nevertheless, the brilliant
and ruthless Zarvora intends to start a war in
space against inconceivably ancient nuclear battle
stations. Unbeknownst to Zarvora, however, the
greatest threat to humanity is neither a machine
nor a force but her demented and implacable enemy
Lemorel, who has resurrected an obscene and evil
concept from the distant past: Total War. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
  Animal Experimentation: Working Towards a
Paradigm Change Kathrin Herrmann,Kimberley
Jayne,2019-04-30 Animal experimentation has been
one of the most controversial areas of animal use,
mainly due to the intentional harms inflicted upon
animals for the sake of hoped-for benefits in
humans. Despite this rationale for continued
animal experimentation, shortcomings of this
practice have become increasingly more apparent
and well-documented. However, these limitations
are not yet widely known or appreciated, and there
is a danger that they may simply be ignored. The
51 experts who have contributed to Animal
Experimentation: Working Towards a Paradigm Change
critically review current animal use in science,
present new and innovative non-animal approaches



12

to address urgent scientific questions, and offer
a roadmap towards an animal-free world of science.
  The Nature Fix: Why Nature Makes Us Happier,
Healthier, and More Creative Florence
Williams,2017-02-07 Highly informative and
remarkably entertaining. —Elle From forest trails
in Korea, to islands in Finland, to eucalyptus
groves in California, Florence Williams
investigates the science behind nature’s positive
effects on the brain. Delving into brand-new
research, she uncovers the powers of the natural
world to improve health, promote reflection and
innovation, and strengthen our relationships. As
our modern lives shift dramatically indoors, these
ideas—and the answers they yield—are more urgent
than ever.
  Visual Global Politics Roland Bleiker,2018-02-13
We live in a visual age. Images and visual
artefacts shape international events and our
understanding of them. Photographs, film and
television influence how we view and approach
phenomena as diverse as war, diplomacy, financial
crises and election campaigns. Other visual
fields, from art and cartoons to maps, monuments
and videogames, frame how politics is perceived
and enacted. Drones, satellites and surveillance
cameras watch us around the clock and deliver
images that are then put to political use. Add to
this that new technologies now allow for a rapid
distribution of still and moving images around the
world. Digital media platforms, such as Twitter,
YouTube, Facebook and Instagram, play an important
role across the political spectrum, from terrorist
recruitment drives to social justice campaigns.
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This book offers the first comprehensive
engagement with visual global politics. Written by
leading experts in numerous scholarly disciplines
and presented in accessible and engaging language,
Visual Global Politics is a one-stop source for
students, scholars and practitioners interested in
understanding the crucial and persistent role of
images in today’s world.
  Violence in Defeat Bastiaan Willems,2021-02-18
Explores how the Wehrmacht's defensive conduct
contributed to the radicalisation of behavioural
patterns in Germany during the war's final months.
  Endometriosis in Adolescents Ceana H.
Nezhat,2020-11-13 Adolescent endometriosis is a
previously overlooked disease in children, the
true prevalence of which is still unknown but has
been estimated between 19-73%. There are numerous
initial challenges faced by adolescents suffering
from delayed or undiagnosed endometriosis apart
from experiencing chronic pain, such as:
school/work absenteeism, false
diagnoses/treatments, erroneous physician
referrals, unnecessary radiological studies,
radiation exposure, and emergency room visits as
well as early exposure to narcotic pain
medications and subsequent drug tolerance,
resistance or even addiction. This text presents a
clear history of physician and patient
understanding and awareness of endometriosis in
adolescents. It lays the groundwork for this
condition with background information on
endometriosis in general followed by a more
focused look at endometriosis in adolescents.
Leading experts in the field provide chapters on
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the different locations where endometriotic
lesions can present in adolescents as well as
identified risk factors and concomitant diseases
of which it is important to be aware. In addition
to the clinical presentation, this book also
provides information on breaking down existing
barriers, such as stigma, and current activism and
awareness of this condition. Adolescent
Endometriosis is a first-of-its-kind text that
focuses exclusively on endometriosis in the
adolescent population. Written by experts in the
field, this book is a comprehensive resource for
clinicians in all medical disciplines that treat
adolescent age girls.
  Advanced IT Tools Nobuyoshi Terashima,Edward
Altman,2013-11-18 TRACK 1: Innovative Applications
in the Public Sector The integration of multimedia
based applications and the information
superhighway fundamentally concerns the creation
of a communication technology to support the ac
tivities of people. Communication is a profoundly
social activity involving interactions among
groups or individuals, common standards of
exchange, and national infrastruc tures to support
telecommunications activities. The contributions
of the invited speakers and others in this track
begin to explore the social dimension of
communication within the context of integrated,
information systems for the public sector.
Interactions among businesses and households are
described by Ralf Strauss through the development
within a real community of a wired city with
information and electronic services provided by
the latest telecommunications technologies. A more
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specific type of interaction between teacher and
student forms the basis of education. John Tiffin
demonstrates how virtual classrooms can be used to
augment the educational process. Carl Loeffler
presents yet another perspective on interaction
through the integration of A-life and agent
technologies to investigate the dynamics of
complex behaviors within networked simulation
environments. Common standards for communication
in the form of electronic documents or CSCW
(Computer Supported Cooperative Work), according
to Roland Traunmiiller, provide en abling
technologies for a paradigm shift in the
management of organizations. As pointed out by
William Olle, the impact of standardization work
on the future of information technology depends
critically upon the interoperability of software
systems.

Whispering the Strategies of Language: An
Emotional Journey through Finnish BT 42 Assault
Gun Paper Model.jpg

In a digitally-driven earth wherever monitors
reign great and immediate communication drowns out
the subtleties of language, the profound
techniques and psychological nuances hidden within
words usually move unheard. Yet, nestled within
the pages of Finnish BT 42 Assault Gun Paper
Model.jpg a charming fictional prize sporting with
organic thoughts, lies an exceptional journey
waiting to be undertaken. Composed by a talented
wordsmith, this enchanting opus encourages viewers
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on an introspective trip, delicately unraveling
the veiled truths and profound impact resonating
within ab muscles material of each and every word.
Within the emotional depths of the emotional
evaluation, we can embark upon a genuine
exploration of the book is key subjects, dissect
its fascinating writing style, and fail to the
effective resonance it evokes serious within the
recesses of readers hearts.
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